From: Catherine Henderson

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Sunday, January 7, 2018 11:45:50 AM

Dear Commissioners,

I am extremely concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please ask PSE to
close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.It is time to step up.

Sincerely,

Catherine Henderson

21811 Vashon Hwy Sw,Vashon WA 98070
206 379 1868

payer of PSE bills!


mailto:osteocath17@gmail.com
mailto:PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov

